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OFFICE OF ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH HAZARD ASSESSMENT 

TITLE 27, CALIFORNIA CODE OF REGULATIONS 

PROPOSITION 65 

NOTICE OF EXTENSION OF THE PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD FOR THE NOTICE 
OF MODIFICATION TO TEXT OF PROPOSED REGULATION 

PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO SECTIONS 25821(A) AND (C) 
LEVEL OF EXPOSURE TO CHEMICALS CAUSING REPRODUCTIVE TOXICITY: 

CALCULATING INTAKE BY THE AVERAGE CONSUMER OF A PRODUCT 

July 26, 2019 
(Posted on OEHHA’s website on July 12, 2019) 

A Notice of Modification of Text of Proposed Regulation announcing modifications to the 
text of the proposed amendments to Article 8 of Title 27 of the California Code of 
Regulations, section 25821 was published in the California Regulatory Notice Register 
on July 5, 2019. The July 5th notice initiated a 15-day public comment period that was 
scheduled to close on July 22, 2019.

At the request of the Grocery Manufacturers Association, California Chamber of 
Commerce, and a coalition of interested entities (“Coalition”) OEHHA hereby extends 
the public comment period.  The comment period will now close on Monday, August 5, 
2019.  The public is encouraged to submit written comments electronically via e-mail or 
through our website at https://oehha.ca.gov/comments rather than in paper form.  Send 
e-mail comments to P65Public.Comments@oehha.ca.gov. Please include “Calculating 
Exposure” in the subject line.  Hard-copy comments may be mailed, faxed, or delivered 
in person to the address below.

Monet Vela 
Office of Environmental Health Hazard Assessment 
P. O. Box 4010, MS 23 11F 
Sacramento, California 95812-4010 
Telephone: 916-323-2517 
Fax: 916-323-2610 
E-mail: monet.vela@oehha.ca.gov 
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